
Printed on: 10/04/2017 09:05:07

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Mark Murray INT2017/1407/P 08/04/2017  08:16:46 Dear Sir, 

I would like to register my concern over this variation. As a neighbour who will be immediately 

affected by the development, I would want the noise and disruption caused by the building work nearby 

to be kept to a minimum. 

I am concerned that  the site will be left vacant and could fall into mis-use. I am also concerned that the 

duration of the building work will be extended. The recent development at Twyman House involved 

noise, heavy vehicles, dust and disruption to the residential area. It is unfair to the residents for this 

development at 140-146 Camden Street  to take more time than necessary. 

I would ask that the condition be kept in place or if there has to be a delay between demolition and 

construction that this be kept to 1 month. 

Thanks and regards,

4 Bonny Street

London

NW1 9PG
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